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Cancellation 
Unfortunately, the annual Easter Egg Hunt is 

going to be cancelled this year due to  

COVID-19.  Thank you to those that were 

starting to make plans!  Have a very Happy 

Easter and I am sure the Easter Bunny will be 

stopping by all of your homes.   

 
 

  
Freebies!! 

Last year the club purchased some new chairs 

for the clubhouse.  Due to that, we have a lot 

of metal folding chairs that we no longer need.  

If you would like some of these chairs for your 

home, contact Carolyn in the office or come 

and get some on our next clean-up day! 

 
 

 

Septic Tanks 
Just wanted to remind homeowners to have 

your septic tanks pumped if 2020 is your year!  

Letters will be mailed later in the spring. 

 

 

Snack Shack 
We have opened up the application period for 

interested Concession Stand Operators.  

Interested persons should submit a letter of 

interest to the office by April 15th.  This letter 

should include they types of food you are 

thinking of offering and a rough idea of the 

hours of operation.  Please keep in mind 

Saturday and Sunday are required. 

 

 

Dam News 
You may have noticed some activity on the dam 

last month.  Watershed Services needed some 

soil samples so they could create a preliminary 

design.  These samples were required from 

ODNR. 

 

 

 
 

Dues/Lot Lease  

Just a friendly reminder that all remaining 

dues and lot leases are due on April 1, 2020. 

Payments can be mailed to: 

 1365 Sevakeen Circle Salem, OH 44460.   

You can also drop your payment off at the 

clubhouse.  If the office is closed just drop 

your payment in the mail slot on the door. 

Thank you to everyone and let's have a great 

2020 season this year! 

 

 

 

Lifeguards  
Sevakeen is currently looking for Lifeguards 

for the upcoming summer. If you are 

interested in obtaining more information or 

completing an application, please contact 

Carolyn in the office at 330.537.8679 or at 

secretary@sevakeen.com 

 
 
 

Clean-Up Day 
Spring is almost here and the 

first clean-up day has been 

scheduled.  Bring your rakes 

to the clubhouse on 

Saturday, April 25th at 8 am 

and we will get Sevakeen 

ready for Summer!!!  Just as a precaution, 

there will not be a lunch served on this day.  

Stay safe everyone! 

 

 

Clean-Up List 
If you are going to be stuck at home the next 

few weeks and are looking for some fresh air 

activities – there is a “To Do” list posted on the 

office door.  This is a list of projects that 

need completed as we get ready for summer.  

Feel free to stop by and look over the list.  If 

there is something that you complete, just 

mark it as completed!  Thanks! 

 
 
 
 

Next board meeting is April 25, 2020 after  

clean-up is complete. 
 
 

http://www.sevakeen.com/


 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 


